
 

 NEWS FROM MY DESK 

JANUARY & FEBRUARY 2024 
 
My dear friends 
 

Greetings to you all, and may I again begin by saying how very grateful I am to 

you all for supporting my work. As William Carey said, “You hold the rope while 

I go down the mine”.  SIYABONGA. 

 

As we go into 2024 let us all allow Oswald Chambers to set the tone, and this is what he wrote on January, 1st 

in his amazing book “My Utmost for His Highest”.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Let me bring you right up to date: 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE COLLEGE 

What a wonderful graduation service we had last December, It was glorious to see another 

16 graduating and going into Africa fully trained to become pastors and missionaries. 

 

“SHUT OUT every thought and keep yourself before God in this 

ONE THING only – my utmost for His Highest. I am determined 

to be absolutely and entirely for Him and Him alone.” 



By the grace of God nearly 400 have now been sent out. So, I begin the 38th year of my college, more 

passionate than ever to train pastors and missionaries for Africa. We welcomed 8 first year students 

into the full-time course and 3 into the Missions course for which we are so grateful, an additional 6 

will be coming in April for the Advanced Course in Missional Development. 

WE HAVE STUDENTS FROM KZN, EASTERN CAPE, DRC, DUNDEE, MALAWI, ZIMBABWE AND KENYA. 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

Another busy year lies ahead of me, which is really 

exciting for me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next month I leave for Mozambique and Malawi,  

in May I go to Rwanda, then on to Uganda in June, the Democratic Republic 

of Congo and Zambia in September, so please pray all will go well. 

 

A few days ago, the eldest son of one of our past students died from 

Malaria, so it was a huge wake up call for me – not easy travelling 

across Africa. 

 

 

 

 

We started our new series on 1,2,3 John, and what a joy it was to welcome 20 friends attending, 

hungry to learn. This together with my preaching on Sundays, keeps the fires burning.  



 

 

SATURDAY, 24 February @190 Pine Street , Pietermaritzburg. 

(opposite the Evangelical Seminary of Southern Africa) 

AT 9:30 AM FOR COFFEE – MEETING FINISHING BY 12:00 

          TOPIC:    NEW SERIES  - GOD AND MISSIONS 

                                  GENESIS  TO REVELATION 

 

   THE MISSIONARY HEART OF THE NEW TESTAMENT 

 
 

 

Please don’t miss this meeting, it is a great programme, they are amazing times … BOOK NOW 

RSVP Charmaine or Margaret - kznbiblecollege@gmail.com or 0732340367.  
 

             

 
Be encouraged my dear friends and thank you for holding the rope, and for your love, 
prayers and financial support. 
 
 
 
 

Please visit my website @  www.footprintsintoafrica.com for updates and  information. 

 

Yours most gratefully 
 

Warwick 

 

 

Cell: 082 920 1147 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 

E-mail: 
footprintspmb@gmail.com 

Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 / 04 55 26      

SWIFT SBZAZAJJ 
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